
 Son of Andrew and Elleson Martin 

 baptized by TE Neel Skelton, assisted by RE Jamie Lightcap  

 
 baptized by TE Neel Skelton, assisted by RE Jamie Lightcap

 

K4/K5 may leave for Kids Church.   A parent should escort child to the Commons Area.  
 

 
 

We are grateful for your sacrificial giving that supports the work of this church.  To give, you can 

visit give.mitchellroad.org. Tithes and Offerings may also be placed in the giving box at the exits  
of the Fellowship Hall as you leave. 

11:00 am August 11, 2024 



 

Scan the Events Page QR code to see information and registration for our fall events!

 

 

We’re so glad you are here! Fill out a blue Connect Card and stop by and turn it in 

at the Welcome Desk for a free gift. Also, each Sunday you are invited to join us 

for coffee in the Welcome Center between 9:30 and 11:00 am. We would love to 

meet you. 

❖ Journey Groups 

❖ Community Groups 

❖ Fall Bible Studies 

❖ Children’s Choirs 

❖ Grace Marriage & ReEngage 

❖ Spiritual Retreat 

❖ Mentor Moms 

❖ Engage the World Events Menu 

❖ Young Adult Events Menu 

❖ PrimeTime Events Menu   

Events  
Page 

Sunday Schools  
& Electives 

Sign Up for 
 Weekly Email 

 

Are you still working up the courage to begin living missionally? Feeling 

guilty because you just can't find the time? Join us as Ted Hamm  helps us 

look at what may still be inhibiting our heart from coming along in this 

adventure, as well as practical baby steps to sharing our faith with oth-

ers.  Scan the QR code to see our full list of Sunday Schools and Electives! 

Young Adults, we are glad you’re here!  Make plans to join us beginning 

next Sunday for our new Young Adult Sunday School hosted by Daniel 

and Lori Hicks and Jay and Betsy Hatten at 9:45 am at 9:45 am in R105.  

August 18 we will also have our Young Adult lunch at our Community 

House after the 11:00 am service.  Let us know you are coming—RSVP on 

the events page.  At this lunch you will hear all about the events coming up 

in the fall—including “Pickleball and Pork” on Saturday, September 7! 


